
Health & Wellness Minutes for 2-9-2021


* JH asked for any questions/comments regarding the February menus that 
were sent out

*JH shared the SHI website where we will go to conduct our assessments.  This 
website contains the Elementary and Secondary guides.

*We will be responsible for Modules: 1, 2, 3, 4, and 8 this year.  There is a 
discrepancy regarding the title of module 8 that Jimma will get rectified.

*We will meet as a cohort in March to collaborate on our assessment data and 
complete the modules.

*JH asked for any questions regarding the modules. There were none.

*JH asked for any questions/comments concerning the School Nurse Index she 
sent out today.

- Alarming as to the number of staff health issues nurses were dealing with

-Alarming that school nurses had to deal with 3 coronary related student health 
issues

*Bridgett Martin asked for clarification regarding student backpacks and what 
they were required to carry in them.  She had a weight concern for the 
students.

*Tamara Smart will address with HHE teachers as to what they are requiring 
students to carry in their backpacks from class to class.

*Becky Richardson suggested Susan and Amy work on module 4 for the 
elementary and secondary level.  PE coaches at each campus will work on 
module 2 and counselors can work on module 8 (Family and Community 
Involvement).  The above staff members will turn in their respective modules 
to the principals or nurses.  In this way, the number of staff that will have to 
meet in person to complete all  modules in March will be reduced.

*Modules, 2, 4, and 8 will be turned in to principals and or nurses by the first 
Friday in March.

* A collaborative meeting will be scheduled for a later date in March to 
complete the entire assessments.
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